
 

  

25TH June 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

YEAR 3 HOMEWORK 
 

In order to prepare your child as much as we can for the move to year 4, we are going to 

be changing our homework timetable for July (the last 3 weeks of term). We hope that 

this will help them adapt to having less time to complete homework tasks, as this is 

similar to what they will experience with homework when they get to year 4.   

 

Instead of homework being set on a Wednesday and handed in on Monday, we will be 

following the timetable below, whereby each piece of homework is due 2 days after it 

has been set. 

 

Homework type Day Set Day Due 

 

Maths  

(10 minutes computer-based task – RM Easimaths 

 or My Maths) 

Monday Wednesday 

Literacy  

(10 minutes written task for either: comprehension, 

reading, spelling, punctuation) 

Tuesday Thursday 

Maths  

(10 minutes written task) 
Wednesday Friday 

 

As this change may be more challenging for some children, we will not expect them to 

adapt immediately.  There will be plenty of reminders and support to help the children 

get into the new routine.   
 

If your child is finding the homework very challenging and is unable to complete it, 

please write a note to your child’s class teacher to let them know.   
 

As usual, if a piece of homework is not completed and handed in on time, they will be 

asked to complete it at lunch time. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask a member of the year 3 team. 
 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

The Year 3 Team 

 


